
Announcements  

Tuesday, December 6, 2022 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
 

The Giving Tree is back! Pick up a tag from the tree at either campus. The 
gifts from these tags will be given to five families we are sponsoring. Be 
sure to put the unwrapped gifts under either tree or to the main offices of 
either campus by Thursday, December 8.  
 
 
Did you know that every three seconds, someone in the United States 
needs blood? Student Senate is hosting a blood drive sponsored by the 
Versiti Blood Center on Friday, December 9. If you’re interested in saving 
lives and you’d like to donate, you can sign up during your lunch hour 
TODAY! Sign-ups will run through Thursday, December 8th. When signing 
up, please look over the donor requirements which will be on the table. If 
you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lindmair! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


